
 

 
RE –New front garden timber gate to 27 Rudall  Crescent,  
NW3 1RR 
 
 
 
Dear Whom it May Concern, 
 
On behalf of our client Richard Levy, we would like to submit a 
householder planning application to erect a new bi-folding timber gate 
to the front garden. 
 
In support of our application, please find enclosed the following: 
-Existing plans and front elevation 
-Proposed plans and front elevation 
-Completed application form 
-Design and Access Statement 
-Drawing Register 
-Location Plan 
 
Should you require any further information or wish to make a site visit, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Thameenah Ahmad 
Architect 

Camden Planning 
5 Pancras Square 
London 
N1C 4AG 
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